
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Utilize the Month of Muharram for Religious, Intellectual,
and Cultural Awareness

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with Ayatollah Sheikh Hassan

Ramadani, Secretary General of the World Assembly of Ahl Al-Bayt (peace be upon them). During

their conversation, they reminisced about the relationship between Sheikh Ramadani and the late

Shaheed Al-Mihrab and Aziz Al-Iraq (may Allah sanctify their souls). They also discussed the

challenges of Islamic and cultural preaching in the current circumstances, emphasizing the need

to intensify efforts to develop a comprehensive vision that considers priorities and solutions.

His Eminence called for leveraging religious occasions, especially with the approach of the

month of Muharram, to raise societal awareness and focus on the youth. H.E. stressed the

importance of institutional coordination among Islamic countries to achieve this goal.


